
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: House Judiciary Committee, Susan Humphries Chair 

 

FROM: Kansas Register of Deeds Association 

 

DATE:  March 10, 2025 

 

RE:  Senate Bill 70  

 

House Representative Humphries and members of the Judiciary Committee 

 

On behalf of the Kansas Register of Deeds Association, I would like to thank you 

for allowing us to comment on SB 70. 

 

The Kansas Register of Deeds Association has worked with the Kansas Policy 

Institute to reconcile differences between SB 70 and HB 2134.  We are in support of 

language in HB 2134 that allow us to recoup the actual cost in response to open 

records requests.   

 

We encourage the committee to amend SB 70 to include the language sited in HB 

2134 as amended.   We have no objection to the KOMA language in this bill. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Audrey Anderson, President 

Kansas Register of Deeds Association 


